## Tourism Grant Program Survey We want to hear from you!



Recently, welcome signage into Shelby was supported with funds by the Department of Commerce.

The City of Shelby would like to measure resident and non-resident visitor satisfaction, collect general project feedback, and/or resident and non-resident visitor demographics.

There are 15 questions so we need about 5 minutes of your time to complete the survey. Your input is voluntary and anonymous.

Thank you again for your participation.





Scan this code with your smart phone camera to take the survey now.

MARKETMT.COM/TOURISMGRANTS | 406.841.2796

